
NEWSLETTER June 30, 2024
Deep Connecting 
Lifelong Equipping
Compassionate Serving

Services/Events
Today - 

Collections
Today - Hands at Work Zambia
July 7th - Resonate Global Mission
July 14th - Family Outreach
July 21st - Summer Camp

Please note: Pastor Colin is away on vacation until July 22.  For any pastoral needs please contact 
your Elder, or Council Chair Ed Roorda (905-328-4255), or the church office.

A NEW name for an established group.  “CAST” (Christian Artists/Story Tellers)
On Wednesday September 11th from 7-9pm, our Art Bible Study group (CAST) will begin a new year.  This year 
we will be meeting in the multi purpose room of the church in the upper level for both our art activities as well as 
our study time.  Because “art” is broad in scope we are looking to expand our group to include others with creative 
gifts that they can work on, with those of us who do painting projects.  We would like to invite to our group those 
who do: 
-pen/pencil sketching, quilters, knitters, any type of hand work ie. paper toll, scrapbooking etc., writers
If there are any interested in joining with us for great times of fellowship and expressing your God given creativity 
and want to know more about our group, please speak with Tim Medhurst or any of our former attenders for more 
information.  If you fully intend to join us in the Fall, please let us know before the end of July, so that we can order 
the right number of study guides.  The schedule of our meeting times will be printed in our church newsletter.  All 
our meetings will be held on Wednesdays bi-weekly.  Thank you for prayerfully considering our group. 

Dunnville Christian School is looking to hire a custodian starting August 15, 2024, Monday 
to Fridays. The school cleaning includes sweeping and mopping classroom floors, cleaning 
washrooms and general upkeep of the school building.   If you are hard working, have 
attention to detail and are a dedicated individual who would like to help ensure that our 

students and staff are working in a clean and safe environment, please send your resume to Mrs. Nicole Van 
Huizen at principal@dunnvillechristianschool.ca 
 
Safe Families Niagara July Matching Campaign
We again thank God for a generous donor who is willing to match all giving in the month of July up to $25,000. 
Please prayerfully consider supporting this important mission of keeping children safe and families together. God 
continues to open doors, enabling us to love, serve, and share the hope we have with hurting families in our 
communities. We have been blessed by this matching campaign in each of our five years of serving and it plays a 
significant role in meeting the needs of our ministry. The needs in our region continue to grow, and for us to meet 
these needs, Safe Families Niagara must grow as well. Thank you all for your support of this work these past five 
years.



Three ways to give:

1 – Online (through Canada Helps)Go to https://safefamiliescanada.com/donate/
Select the Niagara chapter from the drop-down menu

2 -Cheques 
Please indicate the Niagara chapter matching campaign on the memo lineMail cheques to: Safe Families 
Canada, PO Box 3029, Bur Oak Post Office, Markham, ON. L6E 0J1

 3 – E-transferaccounting@safefamilies.ca,
Please indicate your full name, address and phone number (for tax receipt purposes), along with the  Niagara 
chapter matching campaign, in the message box

Be a sponsor or a golfer in the annual Swing for Students Golf Tournament, supporting Cairn 
Christian School and Smithville Christian High School. Early-bird pricing on golfer registration 
ends June 30. 
Scan or click to register to golf: bit.ly/2024_Swing_For_Students_Golfer_Registration
Scan or click to read about sponsorship opportunities: 
bit.ly/2024_Swing_For_Students_Sponsorship
The 2024 tournament will be held Saturday, September 14, at Whisky Run Golf Club in Port 
Colborne. The students would love to have your support.

Need support, prayer or to talk to someone?                                                                                                                    
Contact Pastor Colin 905-931-5841 (call/text) or Joyce De Roo 905-327-6569 (call/text)                                              
Bethany also offers members/attendees the following confidential congregationally supported 
counseling: 

Insight Biblical Counselling                                                                                                                     
Book directly with them.  Usage is confidential and available to all congregants with the 
first 6 sessions paid by Bethany. Mention you are a part of Bethany CRC.  905-734-4379   
www.seekinsight.ca & info@seekinsight.ca

Congregational Assistance Plan (CAP)
Shalem Mental Health Network provides professional faith-based counseling services to 
our church through the Congregational Assistance Plan … confidential and available to all 
congregants, at no cost for the first 6 sessions.  Mention you are a part of Bethany CRC.  
To book an appt call Shalem directly at: 1-866-347-0041, or text 289-335-3543, or 
emailoffice@shalemnetwork.org                                                 
All other church contact info: 905-892-8980  info@bethanycrc.ca  www.bethanycrc.ca
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